Agenda of Notice of Possible Quorum

The Board of Trustees
Brazos Independent School District

A Notice of Possible Quorum of the Board of Trustees of Brazos Independent School District
will be held January 4, 2023, beginning at 5:00 PM at Brazos ISD.

Notice is hereby given that the members of the Brazos ISD Board of Trustees will attend a
facilities tour at Brazos Independent School District.

This is not a regular scheduled meeting of the Brazos ISD Board of Trustees, but this notice is
posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act. As a governmental body, the Board
will not deliberate, take any formal action on any items discussed, nor will meeting minutes
be produced for this notice.
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For the Bgard of Trustees




